
 

New Mexico Department of Game and Fish 
Public contact, Information Center: 505-476-8000, ispa@dgf.nm.gov 
Media contact, Darren Vaughan: 505-476-8027, darren.vaughan@dgf.nm.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, SEPT. 25, 2023: 

Hunter Education Rule topic of public 
meeting 

SANTA FE – The Department of Game and Fish is seeking public comment on 
proposed revisions to the Hunter Education Rule (19.31.11 NMAC), discussed at 
the State Game Commission meeting on Aug. 25, 2023.  

A hybrid meeting will be held on Sept. 28, 2023 at the New Mexico Department of 
Game and Fish Northwest Area Office at 7816 Alamo Road NW, Albuquerque, 
NM, from 6-7:30 p.m. 

To attend via Zoom, please register at: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_E7kBKc-QTtC0xflJDVmudQ 

Comments will be gathered at the time of meeting and can be submitted by email 
to DGF-HunterEducation-Rule@state.nm.us.  
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